
PROCEEDINGS OF BOARD OF STUDIES MEETING OF SCHOOL OF 
ZOOLOGY 

The meeting of the Board of Studies (BoS) of School of Zoology, G.M. University, 
Sambalpur was held at 2.00 pm on 12.09.23 in the staff room of School of Zoology in 
blended mode with Dr. (Smt.) Namita Shadangi, Head, School of Zoology on the Chair. The 
following members of BoS were present in the meeting. 

1. Chairperson: 
- Dr. Namita Shadangi 

-HoD, School of Zoology 
- Email: namita.shadangi@gmail.com 
- Mob: 9238580182 

2. Member: 

- Mr. Sibaji Sankar Naik 
-Asst. Prof., School of Zoology, 
-G.M. University, Sambalpur 
- Email: sivaji naik@yahoo.com 
- Mob: 8917390267 

3. Subject Expert: 
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-Prof. Dr. Arti Parganiha' 
- Professor of Bioscience, 
- Pt. Ravishankar Shukla University, Raipur 
- Email: arti.parganiha@gmail.com 
- Mob: 982655 1089 

4. Subject Expert: 
- Prof. Dr. Pravati Kumari Mahapatra 
- Professor of Zoology, 
-Utkal University, Vani Vihar, Bhubaneswar 
- Email: mahapatra.pk.zool@utkaluniversity.ac. in 
- Mob: 9437281982 

5. Industrial/Corporate Representative: 
- Mr. Aswini Kumar Padhi 

- Asst. General Manager. 
-Aditya Birla Skill Center, Sambalpur 
-Email: aswini.padhi64@gmail.com 

- Mob: 8144559187 

6. Alumnus Expert: 



- Dr. Hema Kumar Nayak 
- Former HoD, School of Zoology & CoE, -G.M. University, Sambalpur 
- Email: hk.nayak373@gmail.com 
- Mob: 9437420373 

7. Student Representative: 
Bikash Basanta Patel (M.Sc.) 

- Mob: 8847871717 

Resolution: 

After due deliberation, the following resolutions were adopted in the meeting: 

1. The panel of Examiners, Paper Setters & Moderators for all semesters of UG, PG & 
Ph.D. programs for the session 2023-24 were prepared and recommended for 
implementation. 

2. The syllabi of UG, PG & Ph.D. programs of 2022-23 were analysed & recommended 
for implementation with minor changes in the paper 306 (B) (Animal behaviour and 
Applied Zoology) of P.G. syllabus. 

3. Further two more papers of medical diagnostics were recommended for 
implementation in paper 206 (C) & 306 (C) of P.G. programme. 

4. The proposal of introduction of value-added course on Prospects in Freshwater 
Aquaculture was analysed and recommended for implementation during the session 
2023-24. 

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks to all the members of BoS of Zoology by Sri S.s. 
Naik, Departmental member of Board of Studies of Zoology. 
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